We are happy to announce that the STF Europe program will re-open!

Deborah Cali
June 13, 2020

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We are happy to announce that the STF Europe program will re-open!

The upcoming STF year will begin January 18th and end August 1st 2021.

Our home-base will continue to be the beautiful location of Glanow, Poland and our staff is already
making preparations to make this year a very meaningful one, centered on our Heavenly Parent and True
Parents.

We want to encourage you to share this information among the Europe and Middle East region during
Sunday services and community meetings, so that we can give the possibility to many brothers and sisters

to join this beautiful program.

We will soon start to post a series of short videos on our facebook page in which some STF graduates will
be sharing their experiences with Heavenly Parent and True Parents while being in the program.

You can find the application form on our facebook page or on our website:

www,stf-europe,com/reqgistration/

The STF fee for the year 2021 will be 700 euros.

For any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us : europeanstf@ gmail,com
Greetings,

Deborah and the STF staff

www,stf-europe,com/

www, facebook,com/1214001191945259/posts/3399588180053205/




